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India-Kurdistan Region Business Meeting in Erbil on 8 December 2021

A business meeting was held in Erbil on 8 December 2021 by the Consulate
General of India in collaboration with the Erbil Chamber of Commerce & Industry
(ECCI) and Union of Chambers of Commerce & Industry of Kurdistan. More than
40 prominent businessmen and members of the apex business chambers
participated in the meeting.

In his welcome address, the President of ECCI, Dr. Dara Jalil Khayat welcomed
the Ambassador of India, Mr. Prashant Pise and Consul General, Mr. Subhash C
Kain, members of the Board of Chamber as well as the business delegates to the
session and appreciated the long standing business, cultural and people to people
relations between Kurdistan Region and India.

Consul General spoke about the vast opportunities available for enhancement of
business relations between the two sides in various fields.

The Ambassador encouraged the business fraternity to visit India frequently and
explore the possibility of exchange of investment, trade and business in both sides.

It was decided that a meeting of businessmen in areas of common interest to both
sides would be held in a virtual mode very soon in preparation of in-person
meetings of business missions in coming days.
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